
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Principal’s Message 
2021 Kindergarten 
I have begun to meet our beautiful and amazing 2021 Kindergarten 
students. I’ve had an absolutely wonderful time and I’m learning so 
much. 
 
All of our 2021 Kindergarten students and their families must have an 
enrolment interview before beginning school. I am still interviewing 
families this week. Information on how to book an interview has been 
emailed to families and is included in this newsletter. Please feel free 
to book your interview time now. I can’t wait to see you! 
 
Intentions for 2021 
We have sent a note home to all current families asking them to 
indicate whether or not they will be staying at MPS in 2021. We need 
to start planning for the number of classes and the number of 
teachers needed next year. To do this, we need to have a really good 
idea of student numbers for next year. It would be very greatly 
appreciated if you could return that note to us.  
 
 
Miss Rebecca Webster 
Principal 
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While I was interviewing one of our Kindergarten 
families for next year, the parent told me that she 
was talking to a community member whose children 
used to come to MPS. The community member told 
her that she should send her children to Minchinbury 
Public School as it is so much better than any private 
school. 
This is why Minchinbury is such a great place to be. 

https://www.facebook.com/minchinburyps
http://www.minchinbur-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 
2021 Public Speaking Class Winners 

Our annual public speaking competition needed to be a little different this year. 
Students participated in the competition in classes and two winners were selected 

from the class. 

Congratulations to the following class winners. 

KD Baran Goker Madison Marsh 
KS Acey Jeffery Tahlia Osman 
KF Sarah Molony Annabelle Davies 
KV Charlie Whitwell Mirella Masic 
1F Chloe Davis Raphael Nicolas 
1T Adam Hefny Rose Rabaja 

1/2B Jayda Hefny Isla Fleming 
1V Mackenzie Heslop Noah Kamandi 
2T Remi Nathan-Costigan Micah Haumono 
2W Haris Mansory Jean Jueco 
2O Ananya Dillikar Oliver Walter 
3S Lara Arslan Jeyda Turkkan 
3H Londyn Paluch Rachel Daason 

3/4W Fawad Yousuf Jonathan Phan 
4F Olivia Vella Nevaeh Kake 
4C Ilhan White Benya Masic 

5/6P Maddison Briffa Kaustubh Dillikar 
5/6V Alara Turkkan Kayleb Sing 
5/6S Jordan Vella Isha Maharaj 
5/6M Hayley Loudoun Peyton Maybury 
5/6D Rohaan Mishra Keeley Allen 

Library Book Fair 
Thank you to Mrs Elliott, Mrs Booth and their team of helpers, both 

staff and students. 

Thank you to our families for supporting us in a ‘virtual’ book fair. 

We made $7109. 

We bought $186 worth of books. 

We took $1344 cash in commission. 

Our best result ever!!!!! 
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Intention to apply for Year 7 placement in a 
selective high school in 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Selective high schools cater for academically gifted students with high potential who may otherwise be without sufficient classmates 
at their own academic standard. Selective high schools help these students to learn by grouping them with students of similar 
ability, and by using specialised teaching methods. 

Applications for selective high school placement are considered mainly on the basis of the Selective High School Placement Test 
results and school assessment scores. The Selective High School Placement Test will be held on Thursday 11 March 2021. 

If you would like to have your child considered for Year 7 selective high school entry in 2022, you need to apply on the internet using 
a valid email address (not the student’s email address). 

Detailed instructions on how to apply online will be available in late September 2020 at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7. 

The application website opens at that link on 13 October 2020 and closes on 16 November 2020. You must apply before the closing 
date. 

There are no paper application forms. If you do not have internet access, you could apply at a public library. If you have a disability 
that prevents you from using a computer, you can contact the Team for assistance after 13 October 2020. 

You must submit only ONE application for each student. 

The tear-off slip below is not an application and the school cannot apply on your behalf. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Principal 

Cut along the dotted line and return the completed slip below to this school by ____________________. 

THIS IS NOT AN APPLICATION FOR ENTRY TO A SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL. 

This is a notice to your primary school only that you intend to apply. 

TO APPLY YOU WILL NEED TO REGISTER AND THEN APPLY THROUGH THE HIGH PERFORMING STUDENTS WEBSITE: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes  

-------------------------------------------- Cut here and return the note below to the school --------------------------------------- 

Intention to apply for Year 7 placement in a selective high school in 2022 
Student’s name: ________________________________________ Class: _______________________ 

I intend to apply for selective high school entry in Year 7 in 2022 through the High Performing Students website between 13 October 
2020 and 16 November 2020.   

Signature of parent/carer: _________________________________ 

THIS IS NOT AN APPLICATION FOR ENTRY TO A SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL. 

This is a notice to your primary school only that you intend to apply. 

TO APPLY YOU WILL NEED TO REGISTER AND THEN APPLY THROUGH THE HIGH PERFORMING STUDENTS WEBSITE: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes  

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes




Notes home 
Date Grade Title of note 
22 October Year 5 2021 Year 6 Shirt 
3 November All Preparations for 2021 
3 November All NAIDOC Week celebrations 
3 November  All NAIDOC Mufti Day 
 
Notes sent home will have a deadline for payments and for notes to be returned to the school. No 
payments or notes will be accepted after the deadline has passed. If you will not be able to meet the 
deadline and wish your child to be involved in the ‘note activity’ you must contact the office BEFORE the 
deadline has passed.  
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